
4. SAFER CHRISTCHURCH

Dean Leabourn, Co-ordinator Safer Christchurch, will be present to update the Committee on
developments with Safer Christchurch. Dean will have written information and will answer questions.
Given that the previous co-ordinator finished in her role in May 2001, and Dean was appointed in
August 2001, there has been a considerable amount of time with no reporting from Safer Christchurch.
In addition there has been some time spent in reviewing the membership, role and vision of Safer
Christchurch, and this process is continuing.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


